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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Over the last term you have received a number of Wider Achievement Sway presentations 

that celebrate the success of our young people. You can re-visit these by clicking the links 

below. I am sure that you will agree that it is both heart-warming and inspirational to see 

many of our young people accomplish so much.  

 

Sway Presentation June 2021 

Sway Presentation October 2021 

Sway Presentation December 2021 

 

As a school, we value the importance of celebrating the success and achievements of our 

young people, both within and out with school. You can find out more information about 

the importance of recognising Wider Achievement by clicking the link below: 

 

Information Sway  

 

We have generated a QR Code and link that our young people and staff can use to record 

the achievements of our young people. Parents and carers can also inform us about the 

success and achievements of their child by clicking here or scanning the QR code below.  

 

 
 

Throughout the school session, we will be actively encouraging our young people to tell us 

about their success and we would value the contributions from parents/carers. We hope 

that by encouraging young people to inform us of their achievements, we can continue to 

support them in the processes of reflecting on their learning and help plan the next steps in 

their learning journey. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Michael Healy 

Depute Head Teacher  
 

mailto:office@bearsdenacademy.e-dunbarton.sch.uk
https://sway.office.com/toeJ9amFTVZdGSq4?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/o3ql3M3beG8I0oT9?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/leyK0MUtRG9pEkEn?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/GQOcFdFR76TUEDbO?ref=Link
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKe1CdeqS7U9DsZp0j0TYbHtURFdIMU1SUjY4TDJBSDhOUUU0VUwwTDJJUC4u&qrcode=true

